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To comply with GDPR, we have 

changed our photograph/video  

consent form, which is attached. 

Please complete and return to school 

asap. Thank you 

School  

dinner money 

needs to be 

paid on a  

Monday for 

lunches required during that 

week. Thank you. 

 

Os Pagamentos dos almocos 

na escola tem de ser feitos ‘as 

segundas feiras,  

indepentemente se a crianca 

almoca na escola apenas um 

dia por semana. Obrigado. 
 

Can we please remind you that all children should be on the playground by 

8.45am when the first bell rings. 

On Thursday last week, 

we had another  

fantastic afternoon at 

the Indoor Sportshall 

Athletices Competion, 

with 12 very excited 

children from years 3/4.  

The children showed 

fantastic team spirit by 

giving each other a hug 

and saying well done to 

each other, so lovely to 

see.  A great team who 

put in lots of effort and 

determination.  Well 

done. 

Stars of the Week 

The following children were  

selected by their teachers 

this week: 

3Hazel—Tobi & Jack 

3 Pine  - Alana & Cian 

4 Beech - Kaytlynn & Tina 

4 Rowan - Ronnie & Ellie 

5 Birch – Caitlin & Tianna 

5 Maple– Emily & Jack 

6 Oak - AJ & Mackenzie 

6 Willow – Jamie & Emily 

PE—Jess 

Well Done to you all! 

Attendance News! 

These are the  

attendance figures for each class 

this Week: 

Seedlings—78.64% 

Saplings—76.02% 

Apple—91.55% 

Pears—91.11% 

    1 Lemons—95.65% 

1 Limes—91.82% 

2 Oranges—88.75%   

2 Peaches—97.6% 

3 Hazel—87.04% 

3 Pine—88.21% 

   4 Beech —97.6% 

  4 Rowan —92.8/% 

  5 Birch—95.86% 

5 Maple—98.67% 

6 Oak—95.52% 

6 Willow—94.29% 

Congratulations to 5 Maple! 

Can we please remind parents that the  

children must have warm clothing while the  

weather is so cold, a pair of trainers and a  

water bottle in school for PE lessons. 


